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Navigation Committee 
16 January 2020 
Agenda item number 6 

Summary of actions and outstanding issues following discussions at previous 
meetings 
Report by Administrative Officer 

Title Meeting date Lead officer Summary of actions Progress so far Target date 

Staithes report 20/04/2017 Lewis 

Treloar 

Prof Williamson had been 

chased for the Staithes report 

and the Authority hoped to 

receive the maps by the end of 

April. 

Members of the Broads Local Access 

Forum (BLAF) discussed the action plan 

for the final Staithes Report at their 

meeting on 4 December. They were not 

content that there were only 90 staithes 

in the report, as opposed to a number 

closer to 150. It was suggested BLAF 

members give the BA Waterways & 

Recreation Officer a full list of all 

staithes and their known ownership, so 

he can add it as an annex to the report. 

Members also plan to write to the 

12/03/2020 
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Title Meeting date Lead officer Summary of actions Progress so far Target date 

Environment Agency to find out which 

staithes the EA is responsible for. 

Network Rail Whole 

Life Strategy 

19/10/2017 John 

Packman 

Network Rail Whole Life 

Strategy for swing bridges and 

replacing Trowse Swing Bridge 

with a fixed bridge. 

A meeting is planned involving Network 

Rail on 7 January 2020, which will 

provide an opportunity for an update on 

the progress with the investigations for 

the swing bridges. 

 

Planning application 

with navigation 

implications: 

BA/2018/0466/FUL 

– Land at Burgh 

Castle – BFAP 

Compartment 34 

17/01/2019 Rob Rogers Lease arrangements and repiling 

at Burgh Castle for the 

reinstatement of free 24 hour 

moorings. 

An update is provided in the exempt 

report on this agenda.  

 

Safety by the water 

guide 

05/09/2019 Natalie Beal Draft Safety by the Water Guide 

to help implement Broads Local 

Plan. Members suggested the 

guide be reviewed by the BA's 

solicitor for advice on 

constructing a disclaimer at the 

beginning of the document. 

The comments of the Navigation 

Committee will be reported to the 

Planning Committee. The final guide will 

then be shared with Navigation 

Committee members for review before 

it is adopted by the Broads Authority. 
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